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The Knoxville City Coun-
cil is being asked by the
Community Development
Department w0 authorize
$135,955 for VWolunteer
Ministry Center 10 hire wo
community outreach work-
ers. The idea is t0 have
these Ministry Center
employees to work with
“unsheltered persons expe-
riencing homelessness” pri-
marily around the intersec-
tion of Broadway and Mag-
nolia Avenue.

The spot on Broadway
has long been a gathering
place for homeless, just
across the street from the
Volunteer Ministry Center,
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